
2024 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

29/05/2024 2024/06 19th FAI World Parachute Ski Championships 2025 
 
During the most recent ISC Plenary Meeting it was agreed that the 
Bureau would be authorized to approve any late BID received to hold a 
Parachute Ski World Championship in 2025. 
 
The Bureau has received a BID from the Austrian NAC to hold the 
event in St Johann im Pongau, Alpendorf, Austria from the 13th to the 
17th of March 2025. The BID has the full support of the Parachute Ski 
Committee and the Bureau has determined that the BID is correct and 
according to the rules. 
 
The Bureau has taken into consideration that the Organising 
Committee has held numerous events in the past which were all very 
successful, that the event site has been used for PS events in the past, 
and that the entry fees are extremely reasonable and well below what 
is normally expected for a World Championship. 
 
 
 

The Bureau has unanimously agreed to approve the 
presented BID to host the 19th FAI World Parachute Ski 
Championships 2025 in St Johann im Pongau, Alpendorf, 
Austia from the 13th to 17th March 2025. 
 
The Bureau has appointed Günter Berendt as the FAI 
Controller for the event. 
 
According to SC5 6.5, NACs are welcome to forward their 
Judges Panel Nomination list for this event to the ISC 
Judges Committee as soon as possible, and at the latest, 
before July 31st, 2024. 
 
We would like to thank the Parachute Ski Committee Chair 
Michael Egger for his efforts and his support to the 
Organising Committee and to the Delegate for Austria, 
Gernot Rittenschober for presenting the BID. 
 
 

 

 


